Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones
Vice Chairman
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

Subject: Request to Withhold Documents from Public Disclosure - Docket
Nos. 50-324 and 50-325

This refers to your letter of July 16, 1982, which requested that it and its
enclosed affidavit be withheld from pubiic disclosure. We have evaluated your
request and determined that those documants should be withheld from public
disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.79%(a)(4).

We are aiso returning the copy of your internal investigation report which you
provided for our convenience. The NRC has no further need for that report at
this time; however, you should retain the report for future reference.

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and
Residert Programs

Enclosure: as stated (Exempt from
Disclosure 2.790(a)(4))

cc w/encl:
C. R. Dietz, Plant Manager

bce w/encl:
NRC Resident Inspector

Uocument Management Branch
State of North Carolina
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